
 

 
 

 

          

 

Callington Lions Honey Fair. Sat. 28th  Sept. 

As the only town in Cornwall that still retains a 

Honey Fair, the streets of Callington are given over 

to craft stalls, a Town Crier competition, live 

music, a fun fair and those all important honey 

competitions. Always a friendly community event, 

many local charities and organisations participate 

and the Town’s churches join in with exhibitions. 

The fair has been running annually since 1267 

until the 1940’s and was brought back to life in 

1978 and is well supported.  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

The CONNECTION Team 
look forward to hearing from you at 

editor@south-hill.co.uk 
 

For the November newsletter please send 

your articles, by October 15th  Thank You.  
This is our web site. 

https://south-hill.co.uk 

Our advertisers 
Recycling for Charity project 

our Facebook group 
 

Parish hall web site 
Parish council web site 

New Editor Urgently Needed to work alongside or take 

over from Ali. No time to proof read this edition.       

The South Hill Connection Newsletter 
. 
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MacMillan Coffee Morning 

Danielle Jasper invites you all 

to come to The Parish Hall in 

Golberdon 

on Saturday October 5th 

From 10 am – 1:30pm  

 

Amazing hamper to be won 

worth over £100, guess how 

many sweets in this jar, a raffle 

and of course coffee/tea and 

cake  all in aid of Macmillan 

Cancer Support  

 

mailto:editor@south-hill.co.uk
https://south-hill.co.uk/
https://south-hill.co.uk/local-advertisers/
https://south-hill.co.uk/charity-recycling/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/southhillparish
https://www.southhillparishhall.org.uk/
https://www.south-hill-pc.gov.uk/index.php


 

 

 

On the banks of the River Tamar in Calstock, on Saturday 26 October, 
the Tamar Valley River Festival - a FREE family-friendly event celebrating 

the River Tamar through art, crafts, music, food and drink. 

From 10am, a host of interactive activities and workshops will be on offer including folk music, 

gig boat racing, multi-media exhibitions, local produce cooking, singing workshops, nature walks, 

art activities as well as a River of Hope exhibition and parade by local school children. 

Family activities will finish at 4pm and then an evening of live music will begin, finishing at 

9.30pm to enable visitors to catch the last train home. 

Some events and activities need to be booked in advance. These will be published on Eventbrite 

once the programme has been finalised. 

The Tamar Valley River Festival is a Tamara Landscape Partnership Scheme event. The Tamara 

Scheme, funded by the National Lottery Heritage Fund, aims to create a brighter future for the 

Tamar Valley and its communities. 

Find out more about the River Festival here http://www.tamaralandscapepartnership.org.uk/tamar-valley... 

 
The Tamara Landscape Partnership Scheme aims to invest £3.2 million across the Tamar 

Valley landscape until 2025  

Don’t miss Callington Honey Fair 

http://www.tamaralandscapepartnership.org.uk/tamar-valley-river-festival?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3ejYfgIRaOgKS3f3Iasrj_gWx-IuFlmlqywvHwCd8qAF-zJFRhNrSSdWs_aem_eM9tpO3W6W5x-F7lKiXIxA


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                      
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  
  
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Need Help in Your Garden? 
Thomas Robbins from Golberdon is offering 

weekend help in your garden or allotment. 

I will be happy to weed, cut grass, dig any area 

over, trim hedges etc. 

I can provide some tools, but not a lawnmower. 

Because I'm 17 and just helping others for small 

remuneration, I have not looked into insurance. 

My area is within a five mile radius of 

Golberdon. 

Phone 07934 749 210 Thank you. Thomas. 

 

          (thefamilybusinessoutreach.co.uk) 

Do you need help with day to day activities? 

Would you like someone to run you to the shops and 
back as opposed to Tesco delivering? 

Would it help for someone to pick up your 
prescription or get you to that doctors/dentist 
appointment? 

Give a bit of a hand at home, like helping change the 
bed? Or doing a bit of housework? 

Do you need someone to help with organising 
appointments or dealing with paperwork? 

All our staff are DBS checked, covered by public 
liability insurance and have up to date Level 3 First 
Aid qualifications. 

Give us a call.    Lesley 01566 782809 

We charge a flat hourly rate (£15.00 per hour) plus 
any incurred travel costs ie parking and mileage at 
45p per mile. 

 

PaperPhil's Callington  

 

I just want to remind you that here at 

Paperphil’s we strive to put every single one of 

you first and that’s our exact reason for our 

pricing.  

We sell a variety of cold drinks and fresh milk all 

for a lot cheaper than other stores in the local 

area.  

We also sell Tea and Coffee for 75p a cup.  

We sell a vast amount of stationary and arts and 

crafts for all different ages which ranges in price 

starting from £1.  

We sell a range of toys that your little ones can 

enjoy or you can all enjoy as a family.  

We also offer newspapers that you can rely on 

being on time and we can even deliver your 

paper to your front door before 9am!  

Any enquiries for deliveries please phone  

07980 296003 

So why not come in store and check it out?  

Open 7 days a week  

Monday to Friday 6:30am-1pm  

Saturday- 6am-1pm 

Sunday- 7am-12pm 

We appreciate every single one of you!    

We’re on the corner of New Rd and Fore Street 

opposite Bradleys.  See you soon, 

https://thefamilybusinessoutreach.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/PaperPhils?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZU7pXSa-tShIP_HNlFetZnx1jGfTWw22vL8WSuU8-B2bAjpvn8b7JJeVX72qLg2fopHYZtO1jZlThd7UmmCd9q28DMKNnvA2zcGrsgTL9o76Ix1lAEIEly0G7Nl9mB41sV0te3GGbzj66LTowlB5cVwnWqHo5_hE0CNHK5hEsrj7HB430FjxSDY_4lRAz_nmG9v9f8qDJv0svn9XCiWeeuivbgCO13L2GHNdol1UHnV0Q&__tn__=-UC%2CP-R


 
 

 
Now on Facebook                                                                  On Facebook 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                                                          Easy access and 1 HOUR free parking nearby.  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

ALL our advertisers details are here > https://south-hill.co.uk/local-advertisers/  

New advertiser in the parish. 

 

We are a small family run business 

buying and selling vintage and 

classic cars and motorcycles. 

If we can offer assistance in any 

way please call Sid.  

SPB Motors  

07463 256 143 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61564027827729
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61559030293957
https://south-hill.co.uk/local-advertisers/


 

South Hill church Unlocked updates 
 

Where has the summer gone! I can’t believe that it’s now autumn.          

Time doesn’t stop rolling on and nor does our restoration work and all that 

we do at St Sampson’s Church. 

 

We have a new vicar the Rev. Andy Atkins, who is slowly getting to know 

everyone. He is also the vicar of Calstock benefice. His title is oversight 

minister and he has eight parishes with 11churches to minister to! A formal 

procedure to make Callington and Calstock benefices into one benefice 

(group) will be put forward soon and everyone will have a legal and 

democratic chance to have their say, for or against, when that happens.  

We also have a new family worker, Clare, who joined us in September. We 

look forward to working with her across the Callington cluster. 

 

A number of grants have been received and we are now able to commence: 

• The replacement and repair of the gutters and downpipes on the north 

side of the church. Many thanks to National Churches Trust, Headley 

Trust & Cornish Historic Churches Trust.  

• The restoration of the tower screen doors. Thanks to Truro Diocese Building Fund for 

Mission and Worshipful Company of Ironmongers. 

We should have funding in place soon for the repairs to the tomb monument in the chancel and 

the tower repointing. 

Various planning permissions and preparation works are ongoing for the toilet, kitchen, Manton 

chapel, roof and ceiling. 

And many thanks to all the helpers and attendees at all our events. Every £1 in the pot makes a 

real difference to securing the future of St Sampson’s Church.  

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/stsampsons-church  

 

We are also very pleased to announce that we have secured funding from Truro Diocese Funds for 

Mission, for Sampson’s Supertots for this coming year. Thank you to all those who voluntarily 

staff this group every Monday morning in term times. 9:30 – 11:30am in the parish hall.  

 

Dates for your diary 

Sunday October 6th  11.15 Harvest Festival with Bishop Hugh. Followed by a bring and share 

lunch and auction of produce with proceeds going to the Cornwall air Ambulance and Ripple Effect. 

Sunday October13th 11.15 Celtic Morning Worship 

Sunday October 20th 11:15am Morning Worship 

Sunday October 27th 10am Sunday with a Difference. Café Church 

 

Thursday November 7th  7.30pm. A talk about the old South Hill Rectory by Susan Tolman. 

(who grew up there). 

 

 

Judith Ayers Churchwarden stsampsonssouthhill@gmail.com 
  01579 384617  www.callingtoncluster.org  
  Facebook St Sampson’s Unlocked  

  Facebook Sampson SuperTots 
 
 

 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/stsampsons-church
mailto:stsampsonssouthhill@gmail.com
http://www.callingtoncluster.org/
https://www.facebook.com/CRUX.cherished.restored.unlocked.church
https://www.facebook.com/groups/693042035548835


              

South Hill W.I 
This month 7 members of South Hill WI dressed up in PPE and took a tour of the Suez St Dennis 

Energy Recovery Centre. We were given the tour led by Sarah Cotton tour manager at Suez, who 

happens to be local to us here in South Hill.  

The facility, surprisingly, was clean with only a vague whiff of the “raw materials “. Inside the 

facility looks like an industrial sci fi film set! 

 
We learned about how it was sorted and the fact that as food waste was still being added to the 

non-recyclable bin it was pretty wet when it arrived. It is all dried then burned at very high 

temperatures and provides electricity to thousands of homes via the national grid. Nothing goes to 

landfill. There are occasional  open days but they have educational provision for arranged tours 

both for adult groups and children. 

 

Our normal meeting was on the subject of History of Photography given 
by Richard Squires. 
Richard brought a huge range of historical cameras and explained about 

the basics of the process and some of the important milestones and 

influences. 

A lot of the members recalled the cameras as used by our parents rather 

too long ago to admit! A wonderful talk by Richard and so interesting! 

 

The next meeting of South Hill WI will be on Wednesday 2nd October 

in the Parish Hall, Golberdon at 7.00 pm. The speaker this month will be 

Mike Stephens who is a local plantsman, and has kindly stepped in at 

short notice as the programmed speaker is unable to come. He will be 

talking to us about bulbs for the garden - providing inspiration and 

temptation as bulbs appear in garden centres, nurseries and 

supermarkets!  

 

Prospective members always welcome. 

Come to a couple of meetings with no commitment.  Email Jane southhillwi@gmail.com  

 

RECIPE OF THE MONTH     A VARIATION ON A LANCASHIRE HOTPOT  

Fry 2 or 3 large shallots in a little oil until soft.  Add cubes of lamb to the pan and fry lightly to 

brown.  Add finely sliced carrots, 1 aubergine peeled and chopped, a good pinch of Herbes de 

Provence, a teaspoon of tomato paste, one lamb stock cube and enough water just to cover.   

 

Place the lid on the pan and simmer over a low heat until the vegetables are soft.  

 

Pour into a casserole dish, and top with finely sliced potatoes.  Season with sea salt and brush the 

potatoes with a little oil.  Place in a hot oven and cook until the potatoes are cooked and turning 

golden. 

 

 

mailto:southhillwi@gmail.com


                                         

RECYCLING FOR CHARITY project. 

Supporting Kick Count and many local charities, schools and good causes. 

Keep up to date by joining the Facebook group or web page  

Here’s the list … ACCEPTED LIST   Questions? ask Ali 07305 044049 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

As well as the opportunity to win a 

free PLAYGROUND  

The items we send are RECYCLED 

by TERRACYCLE  

and the sponsor SISTEMA gives 

money to our nominated charity 

KICKS COUNT who aim to help 

reduce UK stillbirths. 

 

Drop off at GREEN MEADOWS 

where we have a row of labelled bins 

for our project. Located 200 meters 

from Golberdon crossroads on the 

South Hill Rd on the left.  

 

We accept  

all brands of ink cartridges 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/recycling.for.charity
http://www.south-hill.co.uk/charity-recycling
https://south-hill.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Recycling-guide-V37.pdf


 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grow Baby Launceston 
Are looking for a double buggy. 

Launceston Community Church, Newport Ind. Est. 

Launceston, PL15 8EX 

 

Open Monday from 9.30am to 11am a volunteer will 

help you choose some items for your baby or toddler 

- no referral needed. 

Everything is free of charge.  We always have tea, 

coffee and biscuits and we'd love you to stay and play 

with your children. and have a chat   

We gratefully accept donations of baby and toddler 

clothes, play material and equipment (prams, buggies, 

moses baskets, cots and safety gates etc). 

We simply ask that they are brought to us in good 

condition. Please bring your items Launceston 

Community Church on Monday 9.30am - 11am or 

Thursday 1pm - 4pm.  

Growbaby is for anyone who needs a little extra help - 

regardless of their income, background, or faith   

    growbaby@launcestoncommunitychurch.co.uk  

Launceston Foodbank Charity Shop 

On Newport Ind. Est, Launceston, near 
Bristol Street Motors,    offer a wide 

range of clothing, accessories, books, 
boards games, children’s toys, kitchen 

ware, glass ware and so much more. 
 

 
On Tuesday 1st October 

From 10am to 12 noon 
There will be a  

Jumble Sale 
Everything 20p cash only sales 

Don’t miss out!!! 
 
 

Drop off at 

Callington 

Town Hall 

Reception in 

October only. 

javascript:void(0);


                                                       

It’s the 60th Anniversary of the PARISH HALL next year. 

WE’RE PLANNING A COMMUNITY CELEBRATION EVENT at 

The Recreation Field & Hall 

Mark your calendars and diaries for MAY 24th 2025 

 

Also mark Tuesday October 8th 2024 7:40pm and come along 

to our 1st planning meeting at the parish hall, where we’ll be 

throwing ideas about. 

Can’t make that date?, let us know your thoughts, any entertainment ideas, any contacts 

you have etc etc 

Now it’s on your calendar, we’ll need some helpers!! For all sorts of things. Let us know if you 

can help and ask others.  

As a COMMUNITY event, we’ll be inviting our local groups to play a part.  
. 

We’ll need Live Music, Food, Drink, First Aiders  

Entertainment for all ages, Games, Bouncy Castle, Maybe Car Boot, Stall Holders,  

Marquees, Sound system, Lights, Posters, Signs ….  

Money        

Let us know if you can make Tuesday October 8th 7:40pm at the hall, or just show up. 

Thank you.  

shphsecretary@gmail.com  

 

 

The parish hall is an important focal point of our local community, it’s seen many changes 

over the years and is run by volunteers for the use of meetings, lectures and classes, and for 

other forms of recreation and leisure-time occupation, with the object of improving the 

conditions of life for the people of our community.   

 

 

Parish Hall Extension.  

The hall is currently well used and an extension will open up more options and opportunities, 

an outside disabled toilet, more storage and another events space separate from the existing 

main hall, but could be hired as a whole. Detailed plans and costings are being explored, if 

you want to be a part of the future of our community, join the EXTENSION sub group, lead by 

Kim email  w.howat1@btinternet.com  Anyone can join.  

 

 

Hall for Hire. Availability.  https://www.southhillparishhall.org.uk/whats-on/  

Weekends are mainly booked for parties and events.  

If you have a significant date you’d like to hire the hall, don’t delay, book early.  

Contact Paula bookings@southhillparishhall.org.uk 

Evening sessions are nearly all booked but every other Monday and Tuesdays are available. 

During the week days we have regular hirers, but there is still room for more monthly, 

fortnightly or weekly activities. These are the times that could be filled. 

Mondays,  afternoons 1:30 – 5pm 

Tuesdays, Mornings and afternoons 

Thursdays, every other week morning and afternoon 

Fridays, every other morning until 3:30pm 

mailto:shphsecretary@gmail.com
mailto:w.howat1@btinternet.com
https://www.southhillparishhall.org.uk/whats-on/
mailto:bookings@southhillparishhall.org.uk


 

South Hill Parish Council 

 
 

Details of the council meeting held on 17 September 2024 include the following topics: 

 
PARISH HALL:  
Before the formal meeting Mr Chris Beckett, Chairman of the Parish Hall Committee briefed the 

Council on two items: 
 a. The work to change the Hall to a Charitable Incorporated Organisation (CIO) continues. 

The Charity Commission has given permission to proceed and the transfer is expected from 1 Jan 
2025.  The Parish Council have updated the trustees of the hall, this may result in some 
modification to the CIO application. 

 b. Plans to extend the hall were explained, with a new lobby, kitchenette, activity room, and 
outside disabled toilet. The likely costs of this will be in excess of £100,000.   

The architect has also produced an additional proposed plan for a path around the Recreation field 
with extra parking area at the far end of the field. This was supported by the Parish Council.  
  

CORNWALL COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVE:  
Cllr Phil Seeva attended the meeting to explain he was to remain as our Cornwall Council 

replacement for Cllr Sharron Daw (Lynher Ward).  
He stated that he was aware the Gardens of Mercy had made an application but as yet the council 
had not ratified it, so nothing to add at this time.  

He has a £3500 Community Chest funding available to any groups within our parish and other 
parishes he is covering.. Cllr. Seeva then left the meeting. INFO HERE 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/people-and-communities/cornwall-council-community-chest/  This 

needs to be used before the end of the year. The council will be submitting a proposal for a new 
piece of playground equipment. Cllr. Seeva can be contacted on 07746 815302 or 
cllr.phil.seeva@cornwall.gov.uk 

 
NEW ALLOTMENTS/ ORCHARD:  

The new allotments are not being used and are a mess. It was proposed that this area be cleaned 
up, with the grass cut and the area used as an entrance area to the orchard.  Exact plans for the 

area e.g. picnic table, shelter, car park will be firmed up after the area has been improved. Thus 
the council will not be proceeding with the planning application for a new entrance to the orchard. 
 

FOOTPATHS:   
Cormac Senior Countryside Officer has indicated that a gate, posts and rail will be delivered soon 

so that the entrance to Woodlands path can be improved.  
Walkers have indicated a number of stiles on paths needing repair, this will be looked at soon. 
 

PLUSHA JUNCTION ON THE A30:   
Safety improvement plans for A30 junctions including the Plusha junction will be discussed at an 

opportunity to meet the improvement team at Lewannick Village Hall on Thursday 26 September 2 
to 6.45pm.  Details of this meeting can be found at: 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/south-west/a30-kennards-house-to-five-lanes-road-

safety-improvements/   After the meeting further information will be posted at the above site.  
 

 
UPDATE FROM:  
Cllr Pete Tunnicliffe (for fully accurate information as to council meetings readers should consult 

the minutes of council meetings at www.south-hill-pc.gov.uk )  
 

All communication should be directed to Jenny Hoskin (Parish Clerk) 
Telephone 07810 234417 or email southhillpcclerk@gmail.com  
or write to Branston Farm, Bodmin Road, Bodmin PL30 4BB 

 
 

        

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/people-and-communities/cornwall-council-community-chest/
mailto:cllr.phil.seeva@cornwall.gov.uk
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/south-west/a30-kennards-house-to-five-lanes-road-safety-improvements/
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/south-west/a30-kennards-house-to-five-lanes-road-safety-improvements/
http://www.south-hill-pc.gov.uk/
mailto:southhillpcclerk@gmail.com


   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Regular Hall Events 

 
Mon. 9:30 – 11:30am Super Tots group  

Last Mon. month 6:30 -8pm Freddies Fibre 

Friends club with Julia 

  

Tues. 6:15 – 7:15pm Yoga with Judy  

3rd Tues. 7:30pm Parish Council meeting  

 

Wed. 9:15am Zumba Fitness with Liz 

Wed. 10:20am Pilates with Sarah  

2nd /4th 5:30pm TT Taekwondo with Dale 

1st Wed. Women’s Institute 7:15pm 

  

Thur. 7 – 8pm Pilates with Judy 

  

Fri. 4 – 8:30pm TT Taekwondo with Dale 

 

Charity Quiz needs a coordinator  

to book bookings@southhillparishhall.org.uk  

 

South Hill Piecemakers 

1st & 3rd Mondays 7:30 – 10:30pm and 

2nd & 4th Thursdays 1:30 – 5:30 and one  

Saturday a month. 

 

  

 

Callington Colts Football. Fixtures 

  

Cheesewring Cricket Club FB 

 

www.southhillparishhall.org.uk/whats-on 

TO BOOK YOUR EVENT Email 

bookings@southhillparishhall.org.uk 

 

The Connection Newsletter 

is available online and from the hall porch 

The Connection website 

www.south-hill.co.uk  

 

Parish Welcome pack > HERE 

 

Our Advertisers are listed here 

https://south-hill.co.uk/local-advertisers/ 

 

FB GROUP page 

www.facebook.com/SouthHillParish 

Parish Contacts List 

 
Church. St. Sampson’s Judith Ayers 
stsampsonssouthhill@gmail.com  Baptisms, 

weddings or funerals - cluster administrator 
info.callingtoncluster@gmail.com  

07907081163 Mon/Tues/Weds/ 9am- 1pm 
 
Connection Ali Humphreys 07305 044049 

editor@south-hill.co.uk   
 

Climate Change Group via our Parish Council 
 
Freddies F. Friends Julia 07921 366426  

 
Hall Bookings 

bookings@southhillparishhall.org.uk  
Hall Chair Chris hallchair@south-hill.co.uk   
 

Horticultural Show catede@hotmail.co.uk  
                            01579 382182   

 
Quiz … vacancy for coordinator    
bookings@southhillparishhall.org.uk  

 
Newsletter editor@south-hill.co.uk   

 
Orchard orchard@south-hill.co.uk   

 
Our Parish Councillors contact list Parish 
Council Clerk Jenny Hoskin 01208 72789 

southhillpcclerk@gmail.com  
 

 
Piecemakers Elaine 07360 616627 
elaineruthbrewer@hotmail.co.uk   

 
Pilates on Wednesday Sarah 01579 532606 

smjlodge@hotmail.co.uk   
Pilates Judy jbuntrocklowe15@gmail.com   
 

Recycling for Charity project Ali  
SHARE South Hill Renewal Energy group  

SHARE@south-hill.co.uk   
 
Super Tots Toddler group Elaine Young 

07811 283384 elaineyoung004@gmail.com  
 

TT Taekwondo Dale 07790 763547  
 
Walks Ali iamalihumphreys@yahoo.com  

 
Women’s Institute southhillwi@gmail.com 

 
Yoga & Pilates Judy 07870 315 718  
Zumba Liz 07484 157706 

LizLazenbury@gmail.com   

mailto:bookings@southhillparishhall.org.uk
https://fulltime.thefa.com/fixtures.html?selectedSeason=912356408&selectedFixtureGroupAgeGroup=0&selectedFixtureGroupKey=&selectedDateCode=all&selectedClub=&selectedTeam=390414359&selectedRelatedFixtureOption=3&selectedFixtureDateStatus=&selectedFixtureStatus=&previousSelectedFixtureGroupAgeGroup=&previousSelectedFixtureGroupKey=&previousSelectedClub=&itemsPerPage=25
http://www.facebook.com/groups/6650750935
http://www.southhillparishhall.org.uk/whats-on
mailto:bookings@southhillparishhall.org.uk
http://www.south-hill.co.uk/
https://south-hill.co.uk/a-very-warm-welcome-to-south-hill-parish/
https://south-hill.co.uk/local-advertisers/
http://www.facebook.com/SouthHillParish
mailto:stsampsonssouthhill@gmail.com
mailto:info.callingtoncluster@gmail.com
mailto:editor@south-hill.co.uk
mailto:bookings@southhillparishhall.org.uk
mailto:hallchair@south-hill.co.uk
mailto:catede@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:bookings@southhillparishhall.org.uk
mailto:editor@south-hill.co.uk
mailto:orchard@south-hill.co.uk
mailto:southhillpcclerk@gmail.com
mailto:elaineruthbrewer@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:smjlodge@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:jbuntrocklowe15@gmail.com
mailto:SHARE@south-hill.co.uk
mailto:elaineyoung004@gmail.com
mailto:iamalihumphreys@yahoo.com
mailto:southhillwi@gmail.com
mailto:LizLazenbury@gmail.com


 

                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Josh Gosling, Maders  

Carpentry 

Tel. 07954 181042 

 

Blue Chip Fish & Chip Shop 

30A Fore St., Callington. 

Tel. 01579 384999 

 

David Skelton, Electrician 
Tel. 01579 382397 
Mob. 07776 386828 

 

Taw Valley Upholstery 

Coads Green 

Tel. 01566 786766 

 

Radford Plumbing 

Kitchen & Bathroom Fitting 

Tel. 01566 782070 

 

Honicombe Manor 

Leisure and Restaurant 

Tel. 01822 258090 

 

Folklore Hiking Sticks 

Andy Mounce Bray Shop 

Mob. 07500 158514 

 

Calli Pizza Café 

Callington Pannier Mkt 

Tel. 07861 312 661 

 

Yogurt Hair Design. 

Callington Fore St. 

Tel. 01579 383830 

 

Cameron Landscape Design/Build 

07383 455 091 

 

Pumpkin Pie Learning  
Call  07966 614 174 

 

Computing for Beginners 

In Home Tuition with Maria 

0788 277 2216 

 

Bawdens The Old Bakery and 

coffee shop Kelly Bray. 

01579 384195 

 

Smithy’s waste collection 

07754 097 968 

 

Mobile Foot Health Clinic  

comes  to your home 
Call Clare 07963 995830 

South Hill Handyman  

Tel. 07376 057352 

 
Kevin Ede 

Meaders Cabinet Works  
& Kitchen Manufacturers. 
Tel. 01579 383160 / 384114 

 
Marlam Construction, Local Builder. 
Stonework, New Builds and more 

Call. 07946 235678 
 

SHARE Community Energy Group 
01579 382397 
 

Nicola, Rolling Waves Cornish 
Jewellery 
Tel. 07975 965361 

 

Clarkes Landscaping 

Driveways, Man & Digger Tel. 

07865 208262 

 

Trencrom Tree Services 
Matt McLoughlin Bray Shop 
Tel. 07762 131377 

 
Callington Slimming World 
Tel. 07463 929696 

 
Cornwall Tile Centre 
Pensilva Tel. 01579 362264 
 

Paint N Print New Rd. Callington  

Mob. 07708 455 918 
 

Rob Williams. Window cleaning 

Tel. 01579 384435 

 

Callington Fresh Produce stall  

South Hill & Redmoor Road junction  

Mob. 07813 157961 

 

PPP Electrical 
Local electrician  
Call. Paul 07969 765176 

 
Zumba with Liz Wednesday 
9:15am till 10am in the parish hall 

07484 157706 
 

H & H Osteopath 
CALLINGTON   07794 472252 
 
Radlands Building Supplies      

Kelly Bray 01579 350622 
 

ALL OUR ADVERTISERS   HERE 

Nick the Handyman 
Tel. 01579 384770 
Mob. 07715 606252 

 
AB Pest Solutions 
Tel. 07895 512874 

 
Keadeen Bed & Breakfast 
& Parkyn Place Campsite 

Tel. 01579 384197 

 

Fresh Carpet Cleaning 
Tel. 07905 188459 
0800 3893393 

 
Security Dynamics 
24- Hour Call Out 

Tel. 01579 389192 
Mob. 07735 362700 
 

Beech Auctions online 
Auction House South Hill Rd 

Tel. 01579 383129 
 
Tamar Valley Country Store, 

Kelly Bray Tel. 01579 382250 
Mob. 07918 854258 
 

Darren’s Cars, Taxi  
Tel. 01579 556141 
 

Dan Hunt, TV and Tech 
Installation, Repair & Support.  
01822 834638 

07779 253 719 
. 

Group Travel Trips & Hire 
Tel. 01208 77989 

 

I fix Kernow. iPhone 

Repairs Callington.  

Mob. 07484 858305 
. 

Gist Insurance Brokers 

Fore St. Callington  

Tel. 01579 383456 
. 

Sharon Gowans Celebrant 

Tel. 07766 800575 

 
Anita Hutt  

Personal Will Writing 

Tel. 01579 344 433 

 

Paper Phil Shop and 

Newspaper delivery 

New Rd Callington   

07980 296003 

 

Sid SPB Motors   

07463 256 143 

 

Our advertisers are all local 

many live in the parish. 

https://south-hill.co.uk/local-advertisers/

